Merry Christmas Party!

Valerie Castleberry has volunteered to chair the
preparations for the TCWT Christmas Party, to be
held as our December 6th meeting at the Lutz

Community Center.

Dan Penn has volunteered again this year to be
the "Pit Master" and cook up tasty BE-B-Q. All
club members who plan on attending the party
are asked bring a dish and to pitch in to make the
party fun and delicious. Room set up will start at
6:00 PM with dinner at 6:30.

We passed out a sign-up sheet at the October 4th
meeting and will do so again at the November 1st
meeting.

The cost of the party will be $8 per person that
will go toward the meats, drinks (water, soda, &
coffee), paper plates, plastic ware, napkins,
etc. Everyone attending is asked to bring either
appetizers, vegetables, or deserts for several
people.

The "White Elephant Gift Exchange" was always
a lot of fun, so let's do it again. The official rules
{according to Google) are:

Everyone brings 1 wrapped gift to contribute to
the common pool (or 1 per couple) and is given a
ticket (must be a wood turning, turning tool, etc.
"No" gag gifts).

A ticket number is drawn, and that person
selects a gift, opens it, and shows it to everyone.
Following players can choose to pick an
unwrapped gift or steal a previous player's gift.
Anyone who gets their gift stelen can do the
same. A gift can only be stolen 3 times.

If you are not able to attend the November
meeting and still want to attend the Christmas
party, contact Valerie (727-621-8811) to let her

know how many people will be in your group and
what dishes you will be bringing.
Fun will be had by all!
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